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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009 
(Howard Street Variation) Order 2017 

 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Howard Street currently operates under a permit parking restriction where specific 
properties are eligible for permits to allow vehicles to park during restricted hours.  
Student accommodation has recently been developed at Howard Street and as a 
condition of the planning approval for this development, occupiers of this 
accommodation will not be eligible for parking permits. 
 
To reflect the planning decision to exclude the new student accommodation from the 
list of eligible properties it is proposed to amend the legal order accordingly. 
 
 
 


